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HOVMSD FOG Control Program Update
September 2017

Overview by Community

Darboy Sanitary District: During routine inspection of a manhole, in which several restaurants direct
discharge into, grease was noted accumulating in the lateral associates with Mac’s Macaroni and Cheese
restaurant. We will inform the owner of the issue and continue to monitor the manhoie.

A total of 3 reminder letters are required and 3 site visits will be conducted.

Village of Combined Locks: There were no significant issues within the Village during September.

No reminder letters are required and one site visit will be conducted.

Village of Kimberly: Mr. Taco opened up at the end of the month. The restaurant was too busy for a
manger to talk about the FOG Program. We will revisit the site in early October.

There is 1 reminder letter to send and 2 sites will require site visits.

Village of Little Chute: There were no significant issues within the Village during September.

There are 3 reminder letters to send and 2 site visits are required.

City of Kaukauna: Our plan to investigate the level of food service at Plan B was scuttled by an outdoor
street concert. We will try again in October. Verbeten’s Bar has been sold. No significant operational

changes are anticipated and their cleaning schedule will not change.

A total of 3 reminder letters are required and 4 site visits will be performed.



